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EMBASSY OF THE
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
Manila, Philippines

International Broadcasting Bureau
Philippines Transmitting Station

November 12, 2004

Mr. Jerry Berg

38 Eastern Avenue

Lexington, MA 02421

U.S. A

Dear Mr. Berg:

Thank you for your letters of October 29, 2004 with your letter of May 5, 2002 enclosed.

We are sorry that you had to resend your 2002 letter to obtain this Verification. Please
accept our sincere apologies.

Enclosed please find official verification of your report with QSL cards showing other
IBB transmitting stations. Unfortunately, we do not have a QSL card showing the
Philippines Transmitting Station.
Thank you for listening to VOA and we hope you continue doing so.

Sincerely,
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Dennis G. Brewer
Station Manager






VERIFICATION OF RECEPTION
(QSL) form

YoICE OF AMERICA
Woashington, D.C. 20237
USA

We are pleased to confirm your reception.

Dote: ... May 5, MWV -

UTC Time: 1050 —- 1111 OFC

Site: -Iinang., -Philippines.. ...

A rigger works on the curtain antennas at
Udaorn, part of the Thailand Transmitting
Station, from which VOA programming is
beamed to Asia and Oceania.
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